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Understanding Your Financial Aid Offer 

With the delay of the 2024-2025 Free Application for Federal Student Aid 

(FAFSA), Financial Aid Offer letters have not been sent out for the upcoming 

academic year (2024-2025). We anticipate the first round of Financial Aid Offer 

letters at the end of April. 

Click here for more detailed information: FAFSA - Aggie One Stop (tamu.edu) 

If you are not eligible to submit a FAFSA, please see this page Apply for Aid - 

Aggie One Stop (tamu.edu) for other financial aid applications you may be 

eligible to complete. 

We appreciate your patience as we await data from the Department of 

Education and then test our software systems in order to send out Financial Aid 

Offer letters; or in some cases request additional information needed from you 

in order to provide you a Financial Aid Offer letter. 

We understand the concern that many of you are experiencing due to the 

significant changes in the FAFSA and the Federal Student Aid processing 

systems. Our team is working tirelessly to provide you with a financial aid offer 

as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Texas A&M University 

 

https://aggie.tamu.edu/2024-25-fafsa%C2%AE-changes
https://aggie.tamu.edu/financial-aid/apply-for-aid
https://aggie.tamu.edu/financial-aid/apply-for-aid

